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As the Kenai Peninsula Borough Finance Director, Jeff works closely with 
the school district to explore new and additional avenues for school 
revenues. The district administration thanks Jeff for his willingness to work 
in collaboration with the school district to resolve financial issues that 
periodically arise. 
 
In the midst of declining enrollment that resulted in reduced student 
funding from the State, Jeff researched the Kenai Peninsula Borough 
interest allocation policies and procedures to see if there was a way to 
assist the District financially.  The result of Jeff’s efforts left the District 
with an additional sum of $1.76 million in revenue in FY02 and an annual 
allocation of interest revenue henceforth.  This financial assistance allowed 
the District to significantly limit budget reductions for FY03. 
 
Jeff was instrumental in assisting the District in arranging financing for the 
Konica copier equipment purchase.  This process involved working with bond 
attorneys, borough ordinances and financial institutions.  Jeff’s willingness 
to be a resource to the District throughout this process is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Jeff also helped facilitate the purchase of a badly needed warehouse 
delivery truck through the Borough’s equipment replacement fund. 
 
These are only a sampling of ways that Jeff has assisted the district this 
year alone.  Jeff’s continued direct support of the District and indirect 
support of students is greatly appreciated.  This evening, we the Board of 
Education are pleased to recognize Jeff Sinz for his outstanding service to 
the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District by awarding him with a Golden 
Apple Award. 


